Sent: 16 June 2022 16:25
To: Planning Planning
Subject: Camden Highline Ref. 2022/2019/P

|[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you (o verily vour password elc. Please note there have been
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

I would like to register my support for the Camden Highline planning application._ with
the proposed York Way entrance being just|j|| | | |  EEEEEE

The rail track is already an important wildlife corridor and the ambition to further develop an ambitious linear park
is something that should be applauded and supported. The Camden Highline will also give new life to the neglected
Victorian arches and buildings. The result will be a new, natural, community space that will offer increasingly vital
outdoor activities for the local community and for visitors.

Many thanks for registering my support for the project.

Best

Steve

Stephen Wilkinson



